Dear lady, dear sir, 
Institute of Structural Economics and Management at Brno University of Technology, Faculty of Civil Engineering organizes workshop with international participation held in the frame of the supporting program of the International Building Fair Brno themed on
Price, Lifetime and Economic Efficiency of Building Construction.
We would like to invite you kindly to participate on the workshop, which will take place
on Wednesday April 18th 2006

in v Congress Centre Brno, Výstaviště 1, Brno, conference hall B.
Please find the Binding Application in attached file. If you’re interested to participate please fill the application and send it till March 15th 2006. The proceedings of the workshop will get out before workshop. Please send your paper till March 15th 2006 as well.

We’re looking forward to meet you in Brno.
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